
 

 

America the Beautiful Photo Contest 

Over $400 in Prizes Awarded 
 

It’s time to look through the archives for those great images you have taken around the country, from Alaska to 

Maine, or right here in beautiful Arkansas.  The judges will be looking for those images that depict the beauty of 

our great country.  All images submitted must be taken within the United States.   

 

Who can enter: The contest is open to all Expo attendees, professional and amateur. No entry fee. 

 

Entry info:  Please submit up to 3 images, printed 8x10 or 8x12 glossy or matte finishes. No mattes or frames 

please.  Prints may be dropped off at any Bedford Camera location, or mailed to Bedford Camera, 11400 North 

Rodney Parham, Little Rock AR 72212 Attn: Expo Photo Contest.  Each entry should have this information on the 

back of each image: Photographers name, address, phone, email and where the picture was taken.  Please be sure 

to have a duplicate digital file or negative, as the submitted prints will not be returned.  BCV will not be responsible 

for damaged or misplaced photos and assumes no liability.  Winning entrants must provide a high resolution digital 

file of the image for the purpose of printing and displaying at the Expo.  All finalists will be printed 16x20/16x24 

gallery wraps.  Those finalists will be able to take home their gallery wrapped images after the Expo or picked up at 

Bedford Camera in Little Rock thereafter.  

 

Prizes:  1
st

 Place $200 Bedford Gift Card, 2
nd

 Place $100 Bedford Gift Card, 3
rd

 Place $50 Bedford Gift Card, plus 2 

Honorable Mentions will receive a FREE Digital Print card ($39.99 value) 

 

Judging:  The entries will be narrowed down to the top 10 images, judged by an appointed panel.  The top 10 

images will be printed 16x20 or 16x24 Gallery Wraps and displayed at the Expo for final judging.  Final Judging will 

consist of Expo keynote presenters who have not entered the contest, who are not eligible to enter. 

 

Deadline: The deadline for entering is Tuesday August 1
st

 2017. 

 

More Info:  Contact John Rose, 501-224-2020 – johnr@bedfords.com 

 

 

See you at the Show! 

 

 

John Rose 
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